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Suspension of the Pope’s audiences in the month of July and Mass with the faithful at the Domus
Sanctae Marthae in the months of July and August

The Wednesday general audiences are suspended for the entire month of July. They will resume in the month of
August in the Paul VI Hall.

The only public appointment will be the Sunday Angelus.

The morning Masses with groups of faithful at the Domus Sanctae Marthae are suspended for the months of
July and August. They will resume in September.


